Pretzel Sales

The sixth grade will be selling pretzels again this year. Pretzel sales will begin on
Wednesday October 8th.  You can purchase your pretzels two ways:

1- Pay for each pretzel sale by sending money in an envelope with your child's
name and teacher's name and the number of pretzels on the outside of the
envelope. Envelopes MUST be received by the Friday BEFORE the sale.
Pretzels are $.50 each or 3 for $1.35.

2- Prepay using the form below. Prepay for the entire school year and receive
the pretzels every Wednesday but never worrying about forgetting to send in an
order each week!!  You will receive pretzels starting Wednesday October 8th
thru Wednesday June 10th for a total of 35 weeks. Again, fill out order form
for "Yearly Pretzel Pre-Order".

If paying by check, please make checks payable to Highland PTO.
Thank you so much for supporting the Sixth Grade!

Please contact Cathy Everitt with any questions: oceaneveritt@verizon.net

Yearly Pretzel Pre-Order

You can place a ONE-TIME pre-order for pretzels and receive you pretzels every
Wednesday. Pretzels are $.50 each or 3 for $1.35

Please return by Friday October 3rd
Child's Name

Teacher's Name

Grade

1 Pretzel every week for 35 weeks = $17.50

2 Pretzels every week for 35 weeks = $35.00

3 Pretzels every week for 35 weeks = $47.25

6 Pretzels every week for 35 weeks = $94.50




